
 
December 14, 2023 
 

Dear Residents, Staff and Families, 
 
Our campus looks beautiful inside and out and is ready for the winter holidays.  We have a Menorah Display in 
the “J” hallway in the village.  There are 14 beautifully decorated Christmas trees within the community areas 
of Dunwoody.  The main lobby, the Care Center entrance, the stairway to Cedar’s, the auditorium, Hearthside, 
1712, The Hub, Health and Wellness, the “J” hallway and the Care Center Community Room all are home to 
spectacular Christmas trees, each one with its own special touch. We have many wreaths and our mantels are 
done with care.   Additionally, residents across campus have decorations including wreaths, manger scenes, 
snow men, Santa Claus’, menorahs, Christmas trees and many other beautiful holiday items on display.  Fran 
Meehan and his team have hung our outdoor lights and cut greens for residents to use. And our fires are 
burning warm and bright for your enjoyment.  We hope that you find peace and joy as you travel through the 
Dunwoody community enjoying the sights and sounds of the season. 
 

Gift Shop 
Your Dunwoody Village Gift Shop has those last-minute gifts!  The shop is open Monday through Friday from 
11AM – 2PM.  Avoid the crowds and support your gift shop.  You’ll find a nice array of small gift items, 
chocolates, and cards.   
 

Dining Services 
New Year’s Eve: On Sunday Dec 31st 4:30pm-6:30pm, the Resident New Year’s Eve Party will be held in the 
auditorium. There will be no Sunday Brunch on December 31st.  
 
New Year’s Day:  On Monday, January 1, 2023, Resident lunch will not be available.  Dinner will be served in 
Hearthside during normal business hours. 
 

Resident Hosted New Year’s Eve After Party 
Join your fellow residents for a Resident Hosted New Year’s Eve after party in Fox Den 9:00p.m. – 12:05a.m. 
Light snacks, wine and Champagne will be served.  Jim and Connie Carino will be this year’s hosts. 
 

Employee ID Badge Clips and Clear Sleeves Now Available at Reception Desks 
In addition to the HR Department, replacement ID badge clips and clear sleeves will be available for employees 
to pick up at the Care Center or Main reception desks.  Please be mindful of the cost of these items and only 
pick up as necessary. Please remember that employees are required to wear their badge at all times when in 
the facility. 

 
COVID-19 
No Care Center residents nor any employees are positive for COVID-19 at this time. Three Residential 
residents tested positive for COVID-19 and are on quarantine.  Please note there are other respiratory viruses 
and illnesses circulating in our community.  Please report any symptoms to the team in Health and Wellness, 
and they will provide support and guidance to you.   
 
Warm regards, 
Maureen Casey 
 


